
From Hong Kong to The Cat House
Stacie and Dennis Viehweg adopted a couple of 
abandoned cats 12 years ago and brought them 
into their home in Alameda, California.   The 
siblings, Audrey and Ralphie, enjoyed being able 
to come and go as they pleased, and spent as 
much time outside exploring the garden as they 
did napping on their favorite sunny perches in the 
house.
 
Dennis, a builder, was offered a position in Hong 
Kong that was to keep the family there for at least 
5 years.   Dennis, Stacie, and their 3 year old 
daughter, Julia, packed up and 
moved to an apartment on the other 
side of the world, bringing their 
beloved cats with them.
 
It soon became apparent that Audrey 
and Ralphie were not adjusting well to 
high rise apartment living.   They 
longed to be outside rather than in a 
cramped city dwelling. Reluctantly, 
Stacie began looking for a place the 
cats could live that would be more like 
what they were accustomed to back 
home.  Internet searches for rescues 
and shelters were no help at all, as 
none could offer Audrey and Ralphie 
any more than a cage. 
 
Stacie remembered a horse 
sanctuary from her youth with big 
green pastures where horses went to 
spend their golden years.  She typed “cat sanctuary” hoping 
such a place existed for felines and was thrilled when she 
found the video about The Cat House on the Kings.   This 
place was absolutely perfect for Audrey and Ralphie with a 
house and yard for senior cats to roam as they pleased, 
completely surrounded by cat-proof fencing to keep them 
safe.   Stacie and Dennis decided they would spare no 
expense to get Audrey and Ralphie to this heaven for cats 
and had them flown from Hong Kong to San Francisco, 
where Tammy Barker, a Cat House volunteer and her 
husband, Terry Noell, picked them up in mid November and 
brought them to their new home.  
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Leave A Legacy Of 
Hope And Compassion

The Cat House is open to visitors daily
(except major holidays) 

from 1PM to 4PM. BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 
We are located near Reedley, CA. SouthEast of Fresno.

Latka’s Big Adventure, a 1,200 mile journey
On September 22nd, 2010, in Cheyenne, Wyoming, a young, male, domestic short hair, 
feral cat darted into traffic and was hit by a car, which sped away.  This accident put into 
motion an incredible story about a rescue that spanned three states and through the 
kindness, generosity and decency of strangers, this homeless animal found himself a 

permanent home at The Cat House on 
the Kings.

A witness to the accident called the 
Cheyenne City Animal Control and the 
seriously injured feline was brought into 
the veterinary office of Karen M. 
Randall, DVM, who tested him and 
provided basic emergency care.  The 
following day, Dr. Randall anesthetized 
him, wired his fractured jaw, neutered 
and vaccinated him, treated his head 
trauma and bb gun wounds and 
provided a Fentanyl patch for pain 
control.
 
A dear client of Dr. Randall, Kevin 
O’Hare, heard the story about this cat, 

which they named Latka, and told Dr. Randall about a wonderful sanctuary for cats in 
central California at which he had volunteered in the past.  Kevin offered to drive Latka 
from Wyoming to The Cat House on the Kings in Parlier, California if arrangements could 
be made for him.  Another gentleman by the name of Bob Rhue offered the use of a 
flexible kennel to make the trip comfortable and offered to pay the $3,000 surrender fee 
so Latka could live out his days wandering the 12 acre sanctuary along the banks of the 
Kings River.

Lynea was so moved by the kindness and generosity of these strangers that she offered 
to take Latka at no charge, but Mr. Rhue, from Aurora, Colorado, insisted on paying for 
his care (which was much appreciated as there is never enough money to care for nearly 
1,000 current residents).

After 5 weeks of healing, recovering and eating like a horse, Latka was ready for a road 
trip.  He was loaded into his comfy two part kennel that spanned the entire back seat of 
Kevin’s BMW and was so cooperative during the journey it was hard to tell he was feral.  
Kevin made good time on the 28 hour drive of 1,220 miles, despite an early snowfall the 
day before they left.  Latka remained a perfect gentleman during their one stop at a motel 
along the way.

Latka was introduced to his new home and immediately took over a carpeted 
cubbyhole.  Kevin stayed for a couple of days to make sure Latka adjusted 
well and left for the long drive home after the annual Cat House on the Kings 
Halloween open house on October 30th. 
Many thanks to all who made this heartwarming story possible!

In honor of Karen Randall, 
DVM For Latka

Kevin O'Hare

In honor of the wedding of 
Corie Conwell & Sean Weaver

Sally & Andy Buffington
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Please vote for us every day in the Shelter Challenge 
from TheAnimalRescueSite.com. Just click on the 
logo to the left if you are getting the electronic 
version or visit: TheAnimalRescueSite.com 

Planned giving is another unique 
philanthropic tool that allows you 
to ensure that our work will 
continue into the future and fulfill 
your charitable objectives, while 
also fulfilling your own financial 
objectives. Planned gifts include 
bequests through your will, gifts 
that provide income to you and 
others for life, gifts of life 
insurance, charitable lead trusts, 
and gifts of retirement plans. 
These gifts can be made in cash, 
stocks, bonds, personal property, 
life insurance and real estate. 
Please contact your estate 
planning attorney for more 
information.

Please visit LegalZoom or 2nd 
Chance 4 Pets for advice on 
making arrangements for your 
pets to be cared for after you are 
no longer able to do so.

...Remember Forever your 
Dearest Friend with a Hand-painted 

Pet Portrait from Photos...
Eileen A. Lovre

Artist
Deer�eld Beach, FL

954-673-8137
ealovre@comcast.net

www.PortraitsbyEileen.com
$20.00 will be donated to The Cathouse on the Kings from any portrait ordered  

http://www.theanimalrescuesite.com


Letter From Lynea
Christmas is almost here and everyone gets busy 
preparing for the festivities.  The animals only know 
that it is getting colder and they are eating twice as 
much!!   Our food and litter cost is over  
$4,000/month and any monetary gift you can send 
our way would be much appreciated.  (We have to 
keep these animals fat all winter)!

My personal  request  for Christmas is to ask each of 
you to once again share our you tube video w/ 
everyone on your lists of friends, co workers, family, 
perfect strangers (and anyone else you can think 
of). Even if you have already sent it to them, ask that 
they just send it to their friends.  This video is what 

has kept up paying the bills for the last 2 1/2 years and now, we find ourselves 
back in debt.  If you could pass it on and ask these others to do likewise, we may 
get to our 1million hit goal!  This is all I want for Christmas.  This is for both me 
and the critters.  Best of all it won't cost you a penny!

Happy Holidays and may God bless you all.

Lynea

Winter adoption special. We have 
so many kitties needing homes. 

For December and January
we are offering the special   

adoption rate of $40 or 2 for 
$60 adoptions at Petco or on 

site at The Cat House.

Showcase our pets 
on your Website

We list our adoptable pets on 
Petfinder.com with much 

success. They offer a Pet List 
Scroller that you can add to 
your website that would be 

dramatically increase visitors 
to our pet list. 

You can add this scroller to 
your website by going to: 
www.petfinder.com. Our 

shelter ID is CA457. Please 
help us find homes for 
these needy animals.

The Dedication Wall  helps 
raise much needed funds. You 

may make a donation for a 
plaque in memory of a lost 

loved one (In Memory of....), 
to honor someone (In Honor 

of...), or just to show your 
support of The Cat House 

(The Miller Family Supports...). 
The plaques are black metal 

with gold lettering and are 
hung in the entryway of The 

Cat House.

For more information or 
to place an order call:

Marilyn Miller (559) 645 1080

SIZES & PRICES
3” x 12”          $100.00
7” x 12”          $180.00
10.5” x 12”     $250.00

Bleach
Paper towels
Canned cat and kitten food
Scoopable litter
Postage stamps
Cat beds
Oil-based electric heaters for enclosed rooms
Pine cleaner

Donate an Item from Our Wish List.
We can always use donations of:



The Cat House on the Kings is a safe, loving, happy home 
for unwanted cats and kittens (and dogs too) located on 
12 acres on the Kings River near Reedley, California.  Over 
seven hundred rescued felines and canines reside in this 
unique, no-cage environment.
     
The cats and kittens that are brought to The Cat House 
are spayed or neutered, tested for FELV/FIV, vaccinated, 
given food and shelter, love and attention, and any 
necessary medical treatment.  Every e�ort is made to 
provide for their comfort and well-being.
     
Many of these felines will live their entire lives here, some 
too traumatized by past abuses, too old or too ill.
     
Over the past 18 years, we have rescued over 18,000 cats 
and kittens and 5,000 dogs , and have done over 50,000 
spays and neuters.  Caring for this many animals can be 
di�cult, costly and very heartbreaking.  We receive no 
federal or county funding – only donations and support 
from caring people.  We are totally dependent on the 
generosity of others.

Sponsor-A-Cat ProgramWill you take
me home?

About Us

Remember:  Together We Can
Make A Difference!

One of our main goals at The Cat House is to �nd perma-
nent homes for these cats and kittens, but many of them 
will spend their entire lives here.  
     
Some are in need of ongoing medical treatment, some 
need special food and some are just too old.  For what-
ever reason, they will be in our care for the rest of their 
lives.
    
It gets very costly and we are over our �nancial limit on 
the amount of cats and kittens we can take in.  We need 
your help to be able to expand our capabilities.
   
FOR JUST $15.00 PER MONTH, you can provide food, 
shelter and medical treatment for one of these needy 
animals.  
     
If you would like to become a sponsor, �ll out the form 
below and mail it today along with a check for $15.00 
and you will receive a photo of your special cat, 
background information, and some return envelopes for 
your convenience and as a reminder of your pledge.
     
We hope that you can help us in our e�ort to provide a 
safe haven and adoption center for all of these precious 
rescued felines for years to come.

My name is Fifi, and I am a 3 
year old Angora mix.  I have 
beautiful, gold-colored eyes that 
are enhanced by my semi-long 
blue cream coat.  Yes, I am 
quite lovely but still remain at the 
Cat House, not yet adopted or 
sponsored.  I try to attract the 

attention of visitors, but now I'm putting my picture in 
the newsletter.  I hope someone out there can see 
that I also have beauty within and will take me home 
or sponsor me so that the Cat House can let me stay 
where I'm safe.

Reach over 7,700 of our newsletter 
subscribers with a business card 
size ad. $50.00 single insertion or 

$175.00 annual rate (4 issues: 
spring, summer, fall, winter).

E-mail rochelle@cathouseonthekings.com 
for more information

The Cat House on the Kings
7120 S. Kings River Road

Parlier, CA 93648

or use PayPal at:
www.cathouseonthekings.com

http://www.cathouseonthekings.com


The Central California SPCA was overwhelmed on October 10th when 
100 neglected cats were brought in by authorities.  The shelter 
typically houses about 300 cats, so 100 of them would have to be 
displaced by these hoarded cats that have to be held as evidence in 
an investigation.  Volunteers Tammy Barker and Kathy Scheer 
collected 30 adoptable felines and brought them to The Cat House on 
the Kings, where they will hopefully be adopted out to loving homes. 

Walking through the animal shelter was a heartbreaking experience.  
So many beautiful, loving animals reached through their cages to get 
our attention, I wanted to take them all.  Sadly, we were limited to 
thirty, and that was a real financial stretch for The Cat House, as dona-
tions have not kept up with expenses.  Many months we have had to 
use our line of credit for everyday expenditures like cat food and litter. 

Please remember us when you are doing your year-end tax planning.  
You can sponsor cats with a tax-deductible donation of only $15.00 
per month, per cat ($180.00 per year).  Any and all donations are 
gratefully accepted, especially at this time of year when we need to 
keep all the animals warm and well-fed.

Rochelle

T-shirt
(2-color Cat House logo printed) $15.00

ITEM PRICE COLOR QTYSIZE  TOTAL

Tan

Serene Green 

Carolina Blue

Ice Grey

Womens T-shirt
(2-color Cat House logo printed)

$20.00

Womens Polo
(2-color Cat House logo printed) $25.00

Carribbean Blue

Heather Grey

Pima Pink

Light Blue

grand total

sub total tax shipping*Add $2.00 for XXL  **ADD $3.00 for XXXL
CA Residents add 8.75% Sales Tax

Shipping & Handling $6.00

Order your Cat House shirts now!

Caribbean Blue 

Light BlueHeather Grey 

Pima Pink

Ice Grey

Tan Carolina Blue

Serene Green 

ADDRESS
STREET CITY STATE ZIP

NAME PHONE
FIRST LAST

Make checks payable to 
The Cat House on the Kings.

Pete’s Sport Shop
124 South C Street
Madera, CA 93638
(559) 673-5951

Send orders to:

Tammy Barker rescues a lovely Angora

Tammy Barker rescues a lovely Angora

The Cat House to the Rescue



In memory of Calvin

Deborah & Steven Soukup

In memory of Hazel Myers

LeonaWaller

In memory of Sue Boyd

The Andersons

In memory of Alien

Laurel Ward Woolf

In memory of Bill Dutcher

Jeannette Dutcher

In memory of Bill Dutcher

Susan Clements

In memory of Bob Agnew

Pat & Terry Harper

In memory of Celia Perry's cat, 

Arthur

Leann Gouveia

In memory of Darwin

Judy & Thomas Sharp

In memory of DC

Roberta Diramio

In memory of Frankie & Popcorn

Michael McKenzie & Kari Floren

In memory of Linda R. Rockfellow

Gary Rockfellow

In memory of Michael B. Elman

Judi Elman

In memory of Robette

Sara Hamilton

In memory of Ruby

Georganne James

In memory of Tiger

Carolyn Hommel

In memory of Peter, Luke, Kitty, 

Garlique, Mr. Bun Bun, Bella, 

Sammy, Dakota, Ashley, Pino, 

Bubba & Baby, Beau, Gracie, 

Link, Taffy & Alexi

We Three Sisters/EverMyPet.com

We are known as Gladys Night and the 
Pips (remember that group from 1953-
1989?).  We all "hang" together and 
make beautiful meows!  Our ages range 
from 2-6 years of age.  We all love the 
attention of humans but know that black 
kittens/cats are the least likely to be 
adopted and the first to be euthanized.  
And sometimes people do horrible 
things to us on Halloween.  But now that 
October has passed, we are hoping 
some kind people in the world to adopt 
or sponsor one or all of us!!!!

Thank you for voting 

for us in the 

World’s Best Cat Litter 

Charity competition.  

18,606 lbs of litter were 

divided between  three 

California based animal 

shelters/rescues, one 

pound for every new 

Facebook fan and 

one-tenth pound for 

every vote.  This is a 

tremendous help to us!

Watch for H and R 

Block’s charitable 

campaign.  For every 

customer who brings in a 

form designating The Cat 

House on the Kings as 

beneficiary, H and R 

Block will donate $25.00 

to us.  We’ll have more 

on that in January.

Midnight Train to Georgia or your house!

Stuck on Gift Ideas?
Try a gift to each other’s 

favorite charity!


